## Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am very excited to share with you one of the things that will be happening in our classroom this year. The student's in 8.1 and 8.2 will be connecting with audiences locally and globally to share their work and passions. As part of that initiative students will be developing their own websites, blogs, and using different social media applications to post the work they do in the classroom, as well as the work they do on their passion projects. As part of this learning, students may be posting audio or video clips, and/or photos of their work.

Please read the attached document, and discuss with your child whether he/she would like his/her image, or voice on his/her website, and complete that section appropriately. Student images, and full names are not used together for classroom purposes; we only use first names, and last initials when needed to differentiate.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Ms. L. Mackechnie
Grade 8 Core (English, history, geography, and drama)
Courtland Senior Public School
Parent/Guardian Name:
Parent/Guardian Email:
D 110 11 N
Parent/Guardian Name:
Described for the first
Parent/Guardian Email: